
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DISPOSE OF OPEN SPACE  

Notice is hereby given that the London Borough of Richmond Upon Thames 
proposes to dispose of the land  shown edged red  on the plan referred to below and 
known as land at Wellesley Road, Strawberry Hill, Twickenham, TW2 5SD by way of 
a lease for a term of 30 years 

By virtue of Section 123 of the Local Government Act 1972 (as amended) the 
London Borough of Richmond Upon Thames is required to give formal notice of its 
intention to dispose of Open Space and consider any objections to the proposed 
disposal.  

A plan of the Property and details of the proposals may be inspected by contacting 
John Raffin or Colin Sinclair, London Borough of Richmond Upon Thames, Civic 
Offices, 44 York Street, Twickenham, TW1 3BZ  and may be inspected free of 
charge Monday to Friday, during normal office hours. A copying charge may be 
payable if copies are required 

Any representations or objections to the above disposal should be made in writing to 
Sandra Shadrack, South London Legal Partnership, Gifford House, 67c St Helier 
Avenue, Morden, SM4 6HY email sandra.shadrack@merton.gov.uk and Judith 
Shephard, South London Legal Partnership, Gifford House, 67c St Helier Avenue, 
Morden, SM4 6HY email judith.shephard@merton.gov.uk before 24th July 2015 

 

 
Dated this 26 June 2015 
 

Paul Evans 

Assistant Director of Corporate Governance 

Merton & Richmond Legal Services 

Gifford House 

67c St Helier Avenue 

SM4 6HY 
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